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SCHOOL REOPENING PLANS FOR 2021-2022
As we prepare for the 2021-22 school year, Vertus High School is excited to welcome students

and staff back to schools for a fully in-person learning schedule. Beginning September 2nd,
students and staff will be in schools 5 days a week, in order to continue to fulfill our mission of

providing high-quality education that fosters the next generation of leaders.
 Here's what you need to know about the upcoming school year:

Students will attend
school 5 days a week

VERTUS IS NOT PLANNING TO PROVIDE A “REMOTE-ONLY” LEARNING OPTION IN THE FALL. HOWEVER, THIS
OPTION MAY BE GRANTED IF A STUDENT QUALIFIES FOR A MEDICAL EXEMPTION OR OTHER CIRCUMSTANCE

BASED ON EVOLVING STATE AND LOCAL GUIDANCE

HEALTH AND SAFETY REMAIN A PRIORITY,
THEREFORE MANY OF OUR COVID

PROTOCOLS WILL REMAIN

IN-PERSON INSTRUCTION IS INTEGRAL TO
THE CONNECTION, SOCIALIZATION,

ENGAGEMENT, AND ACADEMIC SUCCESS
OF OUR STUDENTS

OUR GUIDELINES ARE INFORMED BY CDC,
STATE, AND LOCAL RECOMMENDATIONS TO
ENSURE THE HEALTH AND SAFETY OF OUR

STUDENTS AND STAFF


